
 

Dear Parents, This is an update!!!! 

To register for this event please call the HYAA office at 732-

817-9222 

              HYAA and the Holmdel School District have planned an  

inclusive sports “Family Fun Night for All”.  This event will be held 

Tuesday, April 12, 2016.  The gymnasium and grounds at the Indian Hill 

School will be used from 5:00 to 6:00 PM. There will not be any fees 

for this event. 

     The students will be participating in a seasonally appropriate 

sports clinic.  They will enjoy a skills rotation through multiple stations. 

Examples are as follows: Soccer skills will include ball control, shooting, 

kicking and passing.  Basketball skills will include dribbling, lay-ups, 

passing and shooting. 

     The event, while giving our students continued opportunities to 

develop sports skills and friendships within the community, promises to 

be a fun filled experience for all.   

 


